Pittsburgh Regional Transit

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (July 29, 2022) — Several Pittsburgh Regional Transit bus routes
will be detoured this weekend to accommodate community events and construction activities.

Beginning at 8 p.m. tonight through 6 a.m. on Sunday, July 31, a portion of the South Busway
will be closed in the area of the Palm Garden Bridge while crews apply a protective epoxy on
the bridge’s surface.

Riders of the 39-Brookline can board buses at the Palm Garden Ramp at the South Busway
inbound and at the Palm Garden Ramp at Warrington Avenue outbound. Riders of the 41-
Bower Hill can board buses at West Liberty opposite the South Busway Stop inbound and at the
Palm Garden Ramp at Warrington Avenue outbound.

Beginning at 5 a.m. on Saturday, July 30, a portion of the East Busway between the Neville
Ramp and East Liberty Station will be closed for construction until 7 p.m. on Sunday, July 31.
While East Liberty Station will remain open, Negley Station will be out of service.

Riders of the P1-East Busway-All Stops and P68-Braddock Hills Flyer can catch buses at
Ellsworth at Negley (stop 8246) inbound and Ellsworth at Negley (stop 8265) outbound.

Finally, 12 bus routes will be detoured from 6 a.m. to 3 p.m. on Saturday, July 30 in portions of
East Liberty, Larimer, and Homewood-Brushton for OpenStreetsPGH.

The affected routes include the 28X-Airport Flyer, 64-Lawrenceville-Waterfront, 71B-Highland
Park, 7C-Point Breeze, 71D-Hamilton, 74-Homewood-Squirrel Hill, 75-Ellsworth, 77-Penn Hills,
82-Lincoln, 86-Liberty, 88-Penn, and 89-Garfield Commons.

Alternate stops and service information for each of these routes can be found at
www.ridePRT.org > detours.

Riders with questions are encouraged to call Pittsburgh Regional Transit Customer Service at
412-442-2000 or 412-231-7007 for TTY. Customer Service representatives are available
weekdays 6 a.m. to 7 p.m. and on weekends from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
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